  THE  OVERTON COMMUNITY BEER FESTIVAL 2017

The 3rd Overton Community Beer Festival was held over 3 days, October 21st to 23rd in the beer garden in the White Horse pub on High St.
Grateful thanks go to the landlord and landlady Kevin and Olwen for the free use of their beer garden and a marquee in which to house the beers.

It was very cold in the marquee so most people drank their beer in the pub.  The people who attended said that they enjoyed the event but we did not make a profit, but broke even, due to a £50 donation from a friend who took some of the leftover beer off my hands.  However, the pub itself benefited from increased customer numbers over the weekend.
Thanks also go to the people who worked hard to make this event a success, namely 

David and Shirley Samuels, Richard Hobson, Community Councillors Tony Walker, Sue England and Charlotte Copeman.
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